



Newsletter blurb from…
The Upper Sugar Creek Watershed Project 

You’re invited! First Public Watershed Meeting to Occur March 16th, 6 pm

The Upper Sugar Creek Watershed Project is underway, and we are looking for input and participation from ALL community members! Whether you live, work, farm or play in the Upper Sugar Creek drainage - we value and request your participation in our meeting on March 16th, at 6 PM at the Hoosier Heartland Success Center at 1623 US-231, Crawfordsville, IN 47933. With over $131,000 provided through the Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM) section 319 grant, efforts are being made to protect and improve water quality in your community. Now is the perfect time to get involved and share your opinions and knowledge about Sugar Creek, its tributaries and the land that drains into the basin! 

At this meeting, facilitated by Wabash Democracy and Public Discourse students you can expect to learn more about the project and our goals as well as the various ways to get involved. Whether you prefer to learn online or outside, there is an opportunity for every individual with all levels of time commitment to make their impact on the Upper Sugar Creek Watershed project. From volunteering for stream clean-ups and water monitoring, to sitting in on an educational listening session - there is something for everyone. 

We will be covering all of this and more at our first public meeting, on March 16th at 6 PM at the Hoosier Heartland Success Center at 1623 US-231, Crawfordsville, IN 47933. Your RSVP is requested, at bit.ly/UpperSugarMarch16. For questions on the public meeting or other ways to get involved prior to the meeting, contact the Montgomery County SWCD.

Additional information about the project’s progress and the upcoming public meeting can be found at https://montgomerycoswcd.com/sugarcreek/.
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